[image: image2.png]BARTON
B SURGERY




[image: image3.png]BARTON
B SURGERY





BARTON SURGERY NEWSLETTER – April 2019
Surgery Staff Update

As many of you are probably aware Dr Pajovic will be retiring in May and we wish him a very long and happy retirement. Dr Pajovic will be greatly missed by his colleagues and patients alike.  We shall have a ‘Good Wishes’ book on the front desk at our Barton site for those of you who may wish to write your own good wishes  to Dr Pajovic.
Dr Pajovic does not wish to have personal leaving gifts from his patients when he retires. Instead, if you would like to make a small donation to a local charity of his choice please speak to the surgery staff.
We are delighted to announce that Dr David Douglas has been successful in becoming a GP Partner when Dr Pajovic retires.

If you are registered with Dr Pajovic please be reassured as Dr David Douglas and Dr Elizabeth Cowan will be taking on Dr Pajovic’s patients, with Dr Cowan taking the majority.

Dr Cowan joined the practice in August last year and we are sure many of Dr Pajovic’s patients have already encountered her.

The internal transfer of registrations will take place on 1st May 2019.  You will not
be notified individually but patients can still see any GP they choose.
Other staff changes in brief –Mrs Chris Walsh has retired from her position as Office Manager after a great many years of loyal service to the staff and patients and we are sure you will join us in wishing her well.  Mrs Jane Leballeur has been appointed as the new Office Manager. Annette Cole has also retired after many years at the practice and Tracey Morris has left the practice also to start a new life in Turkey!   We wish them both every happiness.  Some new Clerical staff have more recently been appointed – please welcome Julie Danson, Elaine Winstone, Freya Chapman- Morris and Sharon Schroeder.
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Free Digital Drop In for Patients

[image: image4.png]inyour area durmg the evenings
and at the w

To book an appolntment
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Your NHS, here for you.




If you would like to learn how to use you GP’s online services or are having trouble with one of your devices, come along to our drop in sessions for free and friendly advice.  Sessions will be held 10.00am - 3.00pm on the following dates:-
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Tuesday 16th April

Tuesday 21st May (12-1.30pm at Warren Surgery)
Tuesday 18th June (12-1.30pm at Warren Surgery)
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Patient Participation Group





Our excellent Patient Participation Group (PPG) continues to grow but would be more than happy to welcome new members.  Members must be registered patients here at the surgery and as members of this group would be able to learn more about how the NHS in our locality works and find out about upcoming new initiatives and changes.  Meetings are held once every quarter with the next meetings are scheduled for Tuesday 9th April & Tuesday 2nd July at 7.00pm at the surgery. For more information please contact Amanda Dell at the surgery via email � HYPERLINK "mailto:amanda.dell@nhs.net" �amanda.dell@nhs.net� or telephone 01626 888877.





Most recently the PPG compiled the results or our recent Patient Satisfaction Survey and produced a fantastic report of the findings.  Those who took part in the survey found the Practice to have improved in the majority of areas and were generally very happy with the service provided.  Our thanks to the PPG for all of their hard work and in particular to Steven Hills who has recently resigned from his role as Chairman.  Steven will be missed and we wish to thank him for all of his hard work and dedication.



































Improved Access to our GPs and Nurses








�








Are you aware that you can now book an appointment to see a GP outside of ‘normal’ Practice hours.  Appointments can be booked for routine matters in the evenings between 6.00 – 8.00pm at Teignmouth Medical Group on Mondays, Channel View Surgery on Tuesdays and at Dawlish Community Hospital on Wednesdays and Thursdays.





In addition to the above weekend and Bank Holiday appointments are also available at Cricketfield Surgery in Newton Abbot on Friday evenings 6.00 – 8.00pm, Saturdays and Bank Holidays 8.00am – 6.00pm and on Sundays 8.00am – 2.00pm  .  Appointments at Cricketfield can be booked with a GP, Nurse or HCA and blood samples can also be taken at these clinics.  Contact the surgery on 01626 888877 to make a booking. 





E Consult





Consult with your GP online anytime, anywhere!!





Get advice from your GP online without having to wait for an appointment.


You are now able to consult on line with your own GPs with a response no later than the end of the next working day.





Follow 3 simple steps:





Visit our Surgery website


Click “ consult online”


Select self-help or consultation options





www.bartonsurgery.co.uk





� Providing real-time information for your urgent care problem.  Helping you decided:


Where to go;  when to go & information about conditions and treatments                                                                           www.nhsquicker.co.uk


Available free on phones, tablets and PCs
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